ACE MINUTES/REPORT 4/8/2014
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Karen Kimber, Gail Rappa, Ami Rogers (via Phone), Frank Sawyer, Justine Stout and Brandy Nielsen.  
Guests:  Lora Minter and Stephen Theriault

Lora Minter presented a wrap-up of the Film Festival for Russ Minter.  Russ wanted to thank everyone for their support of the food festival.  Adding food from the sponsors added a social element to the films and this year’s attendance was the highest ever!  Russ plans on keeping the same format for next year’s Film Festival.  Russ is looking for committee members for the Film Festival Committee; any interested parties should contact him directly.  
Angie de Braga announced two short films from a GBC Alum, Jacob Lee Johnson, will be shown in the GBC Theatre on April 26th at 7:00 p.m.  Admission is free.
Stephen Theriault presented to the committee “Black and White Movie Night.”  The theme is horror movie night and will be held on Wednesday, April 30 from 7 to 9 p.m. in the GBC Theatre.  This event is free to the community and Stephen is looking to pass this event on to ACE in the future.  The committee discussed various ways of promoting the event, possibly through the Senior Center.  Angie de Braga suggested coordinating the event with Aggie’s Date Night and a possible theme of love stories or romantic comedies.  
Lora Minter reported that the Argentum is going to print on Friday.  The layout has been sketched and they were able to get a discount on shipping by printing and shipping with “Everything Elko.”  The Argentum is scheduled to be out May 1st, in time for the Student Art Show May 8th from 4 to 6 p.m. Submission totals were less than normal.  There were more writing pieces this time with lower amounts of photos and lots of student submissions, thanks to Gail Rappa and Patty Fox for promoting Argentum in their classrooms.  The total costs of printing Argentum came to $4241.  The judges were Keith Clark, Sid Miller and Beth Carpel.  The committee will be working with Frank Sawyer to make a new form for submissions on the website.  It also has been discussed to have submissions open year-round.  
Gail Rappa encouraged everyone to attend the Art Reception on Friday from 4 to 6 p.m. for the exhibit:  Of Time & Place:  Lara Alberti and Geographical Divides at the GBC Art Gallery located in the Leonard Center for Student Life.  Gail informed the committee of the gracious gift by Lara Alberti to Great Basin College of one of her assemblages.  Angie suggested the committee write the artist a thank-you note.
Justine Stout will be facilitating the next round of TED Talks on May 7 in GTA 130.  The committee received approval from admin to show the talk “Coming Out.”  Battle Born Veterans Club will be providing snacks and they will pick one of the TED Talks to show that evening dealing with subject matter, veteran-related.  
Angie reported Jeannie Bailey had submitted a grant on our behalf to have the Richter Uzur Duo in March 2015.  Angie will let the committee know right away.  The committee discussed numerous ways of encouraging attendance at the event and means of advertising. 

Angie indicated there was another grant opportunity through Tour West for a literature to life series of The Kite Runner, a one-man show.  This grant also comes with an educational outreach program possibly for English, Writing and Theatre students.
Angie asked if she could make a verbal report to Faculty Senate about instructors building extra credit for students attending ACE events into their courses.
The next meeting date is scheduled for May 6, 2014 at 3:30 p.m.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
